
The Department of Accountancy received a generous donation of HK$500,000 from Mr.
Raymond Cheng, Chairman of HLB Hodgson Impey Cheng Limited and council member of
HLB International. Mr. Cheng is a member of our Departmental Advisory Committee (DAC) and
was the first member to respond and commit to this round of appeals for support.

The donation will be used exclusively to fund four AC department scholarship awards from
2022 to 2026:
i. 鄭中正會計師獎學金 Raymond Cheng HLB Hodgson Impey Cheng Scholarship 
ii. 鄭中正會計師入學獎學金 Raymond Cheng HLB Hodgson Impey Cheng Entrance 

Scholarship 
iii. 鄭中正會計師雙學士學位獎學金 Raymond Cheng HLB Hodgson Impey Cheng Double 

Degree Scholarship 
iv. 鄭中正會計師雙聯學士學位獎學金 Raymond Cheng HLB Hodgson Impey Cheng Joint 

Degree Scholarship

Mr. Cheng is an accounting professional with over 20 years of experience specializing in
corporate audits. He is also the immediate past president (2021) of the Hong Kong Institute of
Certified Public Accountants (HKICPA) and a council member since 2011. With three
generations of his family in the accountancy profession, Mr Cheng is very supportive of
accountancy studies and students.

Prof. Chen Yangyang, Acting Head of the Department of Accountancy, expressed gratitude to
Mr. Cheng on behalf of the Department and presented a token of appreciation. The Department
takes this opportunity to thank Mr. Cheng once again and hopes that the partnership can
continue in the future.
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*Special thanks to the CityU Development Office
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